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February 2025 Edition 
 

The Eyrie 
 
Greensville Elementary School (289-345-4556) 

 

greensville@hwdsb.on.ca  

 

@TheEyrie625 

 
The Eyrie, is a monthly newsletter with updates about recent and upcoming school 

items/events. Each edition is posted to our school website at the end of each month. Please 

subscribe, https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/greensville  
 

 

Dear Families, 

As we prepare for March Break, I wish each of our families a restful 

week with their loved ones. Regardless of where you will be, near or 

far, I hope you find time to relax and enjoy the Spring thaw! 

We are entering the busiest time of the school year. Once March 

Break is behind us, the remaining months fly by. Please try to stay on 

top of school events and due dates – they creep up awfully fast. 

Thank you for your continued efforts and support as we navigate the 

tail end of this school year. 

In Service, 

  Ms. J. Miscas 

Principal                        

 

Pink Day at Greensville: Students had an opportunity to create a t-shirt 

design to commemorate Pink Day 2025. We had submissions across all 

divisions. I had the honour of selecting 3 winning designs: primary, junior, 

and intermediate. One of our wonderful parents, Magda Rogozinska (Mom 

to Gigi & Tessa Miconi) donated her time and skills to print 3 t-shirts using 

the chosen designs. Thank you, Magda! We so appreciate your kindness 

and generosity. The following students wore their shirts with pride: Kat Bird 

(primary), Eli Tremblay (junior) and Megan Shirley (intermediate). Please see 

the pictures included at the end of this newsletter. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 6 

Sub Day 

March 7 

   Lockdown Drill 

March 10 

March Break Begins! 

See you March 17th 😊  

March 19 

JR Musical @ 6:30 – 

7:00 PM 

March 20 

Pizza Day 

March 26 

Fire Drill 
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New Community Partner: A new business has opened up in Greensville: VALEO PERFORMANCE LAB. The studio 

offers a variety of fitness programs for youth (i.e., Jiu Jitsu, Kickboxing). The flyer has been vetted and approved 

by HWDSB. Please access more information using the link below. The flyer will also be posted to our school site.  

 

Valeo Performance Youth Lab 

 

COBS Fundraiser MARCH 1-15:  School Council is once again, launching another wonderful fundraiser this 

month: COBS Bakery. The fundraiser will return to pre-Covid days whereby all families interested in 

participating, may purchase a Bread Card ($25). Each card provides 12 loaves of bread from the bakery – 

one loaf per month. Please use School Cash Online to purchase your cards. Thank you! 

       

 

EQAO Assessment Dates: For families with students in grades 3 and/or 6, they will be writing the standardized 

test in May 2025. Specifically, Grade 6: May 13, 15 and 16 and Grade 3: May 21, 22, and 23. A letter will be 

sent home to participating families next month. 

Freelton Minor Softball Registration is OPEN. Please use the link below to access their website for more 

information. 

Softball Registration - Freelton 

KAT      LEVI     MEGAN 

                                                                

  

https://outlook.office.com/mail/inbox/id/AAQkADMxZGU4M2ZlLTQyY2MtNDExZi1hMjRjLTVmNjgzNzZhNzE4NAAQAHASZFfxhhVHj7xEPIHw608%3D/sxs/AAMkADMxZGU4M2ZlLTQyY2MtNDExZi1hMjRjLTVmNjgzNzZhNzE4NABGAAAAAAAHyhcdZGZuQpkCKL1PuhtsBwBN9d%2Bxd0FcRqeAtB0rW%2BSCAAAAAAENAAACStqyH0lVRJe1Fm7j%2FFwiAAd1STFUAAABEgAQAG766jivURVOve%2FRv9o54AY%3D
https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=freeltonball

